# STUDY QUESTIONS

### to "Jewels of the Sky"

Young naturalists

Study and learn facts and ideas based on this Young Naturalists nonfiction story in *Minnesota Conservation Volunteer,* May-June 2022, mndnr.gov/mcvmagazine.

*Minnesota Conservation Volunteer* magazine is your guide to wild things. Every other month, six times a year, the magazine arrives in your school library. Each one has a story for Young Naturalists like you. **Are you curious about wild things?** Young Naturalists tells true stories that can answer all kinds of questions such as these—

Have you ever heard of a purple wartyback? How about a pink heelsplitter, pimpleback, or monkeyface? All are Minnesota freshwater mussels. Read Young Naturalists stories to learn which species (kinds) of critters live in Minnesota—frogs, salamanders, snakes, wild cats, wild dogs, weasels, mice, and rabbits.

Want to **peek inside the den of a red fox** and see how the kits grow up? Are you a rock hound searching for agates? Have you ever wondered what's alive under snow? How animals see? Why is a bluebird blue? How birds fly?

Would you like to hear the true story of **giants of the ice age**? Young Naturalists also tells you about the underground universe. You can read the story of a tiny owl that went to a hospital with an injured wing. Find out about a boy who worked in a logging camp. Read the story of Ojibwe children today hunting and gathering like their ancestors did.

Learn how to get started camping, snowshoeing, ice fishing, or canoeing.

Find these stories and more online at www.mndnr.gov/young\_naturalists.

Your knowledge of wild things helps you explore and enjoy the outdoors. Have fun!



### "Jewels of the Sky" Study Questions

Study and learn facts and ideas based on this Young Naturalists nonfiction story in *Minnesota Conservation Volunteer*, May-June 2022, mndnr.gov/mcvmagazine.



### 1. According to the article, where might a ruby-throated hummingbird spend the winter?

#### 2. How does a male hummingbird try to attract a female?

- a. by flying back and forth in front of her.
- b. by giving her nectar from flowers.
- c. by building a nest for her.

#### 3. Name three things you might find in a hummingbird nest.

### 4. Put the following activities in order, starting with the beginning of the calendar year.

Baby hummingbirds hatch. Hummingbirds start to fly north. The young leave the nest. The hummingbird drinks nectar from flowers. Hummingbirds mate. Hummingbirds eat lots of food to prepare for migration Hummingbirds start to fly south. Hummingbirds arrive in Minnesota. The female builds a nest.

#### 5. Why do a male's red throat feathers sometimes look black?

#### 6. How does attracting hummingbirds help plants?

a. The hummingbird eats insects that might otherwise eat the plant.

b. The hummingbird carries the plant's pollen to another plant so it can reproduce.

c. The hummingbird's tongue secretes germ-killing substances that help keep the plant healthy.

d. It doesn't help them.

#### 7.True or false: a hummingbird sucks nectar from a plant through its tongue like a person sucks a milkshake through a straw.

8. Name three animals that eat hummingbirds.

#### 9. MATCH THE AMOUNT OF TIME WITH THE ACTIVITY;

Time it takes for a migrating hummingbird to reach its winter home	One hour
Time it takes a hummingbird to fly across the Gulf of Mexico	
Time it takes a hummingbird to fly 45 miles	Up to one day
Time it takes for hummingbird eggs to hatch after they are laid	Two weeks

#### **10. What makes it possible for a hummingbird to fly backwards?**

## 11. True or false: Like geese, hummingbirds fly south in V-shaped groups?

**CHALLENGE QUESTION:** Challenge question: Why might native plants do a better job of attracting hummingbirds than nonnative plants would?

#### Minnesota Comprehensive Assessments Practice Items

#### 1. Ruby-throated hummingbird eggs are the size of

a. a pencil eraser.b. the period at the end of this sentence.c. a chicken egg.d. a marble.

# 2. Based on what you learned in the article, why do you think a hummingbird might fly toward a person in a red hoodie?

## 3. During what season(s) of the year does a hummingbird sip nectar from flowers?

#### 4. How does a hummingbird make a humming sound?

- a. By moving its long tongue in and out of its bill.
- b. By vibrating a membrane in the back of its throat.
- c. By rapidly wiggling its tail.
- d. by rapidly flapping its wings

#### 5. Put these in order: increased body weight - decreased daylight - changes in hormone levels - increased feeding

IN THE FALL, \_\_\_\_\_\_ CAUSES \_\_\_\_\_, WHICH LEADS TO \_\_\_\_\_, WHICH LEADS TO \_\_\_\_\_.

#### VOCABULARY

- a. Extract remove from
- b. Navigate find one's way around
- c. Nectar sweet liquid
- d. Prowess ability
- e. Regurgitating vomiting
- f. Territory area an animal lives in
- g. Pendulum a hanging weight that swings from side to side
- h. Hormones -chemicals that carry messages from one part of the body to another

+++